Representation in Ethiopia
July 17, 2009

On July 17, 2009 an expert/lawyer with years of experience in adoptions flew to Ethiopia.
This person is there on behalf of BDO as Trustee in Bankruptcy. He is there to:

e assess the condition of the transition home and children,

e to review the files for completedness; and,

e to assist with paperwork and other steps related to the adoption of the transition
home children.

This person will be reporting to the Trustee during the week of July 19. Susan Hayhow
and Andrew Morrow were at the Ethiopia transition home on their own accord
commencing July 13. They have been communicating with BDO during their attendance.
They will meet with this BDO representative to provide an update to him.




